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Ms. Medina,
 
We have submitted the grant and awaiting notification of grant award.  Right now, there isn’t much more to report than that.  The Board
will be notified immediately as soon as we know anything regarding the grant.  If you need anything else, please let us know.  Thank you.
 
Patrick Miley
VP of Development
SMA Healthcare, Inc.
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Good afternoon,
 
I hope this message finds you well. Please know that one of the topics on the PSCC agenda for the 4/15/24
meeting is the status of SMA’s DCF planning grant application.
 
You are welcome to provide a verbal update during that segment of the meeting, but if there will be a
presentation or any files to share with the group, please send me those in advance to allow for advanced
preparation.
 
Happy almost Friday!
 
 
 
Regards,
 
 

Gennifer Medina
Executive Assistant to Commission

Marion County Board of County Commissioners
601 SE 25th Ave.
Ocala, FL  34471
Main: 352-438-2300 | Direct: 352-438-2338
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